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CITY OF FORT WORTH
CONTRACT COMPLIANCE MEMORANDUM

THIS FORM MUST BE ATTACHED TO THE ROUTING "M & C" BEFORE LAW
DEPARTMENT AND CITY MANAGER APPROVAL

To: Department Project Manager

From: Office of Business Diversity

Date: March 20, 2020

In the Amount of: $314,500.00    101768
  DOE/Project No.

Project/Bid: North Z Boaz Park Capital Improvements

1. Compliance with the City's Business Diversity Enterprise (BDE) Ordinance has
been achieved by the following method:

Larry O'Flinn, LLC is in compliance with the City's BDE Ordinance by committing to 
63% SBE participation on this project for the total base amount. The City's SBE goal 
on this project is 10%.




